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Attributed to Clif Gaus, Sc.D., President and CEO of the National Association of ACOs 
 
NAACOS was pleased to see the dialogue around value-based care and the need to incentivize the value 
movement at today’s Senate Finance Committee markup. We agree with Chairman Wyden’s comments 
that alternative payment models are a wise investment for our health system. NAACOS thanks the 
committee for including an extension of these important incentives in today’s package. We appreciate 
the recognition that stronger incentives are needed and look forward to continuing to work with 
lawmakers on finding the best policy in both the short and long term. 
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About NAACOS. The National Association of ACOs (NAACOS) represents more than 8 million beneficiary 
lives through Medicare’s population health-focused payment and delivery models. NAACOS is a 
member-led and member-owned nonprofit of more than 400 ACOs in Medicare, Medicaid, and 
commercial insurance working on behalf of health systems and physician provider organizations across 
the nation to improve quality of care for patients and reduce health care cost. 
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